
9/28/2020 

Dear CCHS Families,    

We are very grateful and excited to announce that we will be reopening the doors at CCHS in a hybrid 
model for the remainder of the semester (January 22, 2021).  Second semester, we will re-evaluate our 
systems to see if we can accommodate more students in the building at a given time.  We have 
constructed a “Blue and Gold schedule” to ensure student safety and maximize our chances to learn in-
person.  This schedule splits the student body into two groups separated by grade levels and ensures we 
adhere to the COVID-19 requirements and procedures.   

This schedule is set to begin Monday October 5.   

BLUE GROUP GOLD GROUP 
Freshmen/Sophomores Juniors/Seniors 

 

Thursday October 1 is for our incoming freshmen only to allow time for them to get to know their 
teachers and familiarize themselves with the campus. 

 

*This change will only affect students in our regular instruction, comprehensive distance learning model. 
Students and families enrolled in the Crook County Online Option will not experience any changes to 
their learning schedule.  

*Thanks to all of our families. We will provide you with more updates throughout the week. 

We look forward to seeing you all soon! 

WE ARE CC 


